
‘Reflections on 
a Pilgrimage’ 

You are warmly invited to a 

Coffee morning 
in Little Brickhill Village Hall 

on Monday 14
th
 May  

from 10.30am to 12 noon 

when Revd. John Waller will give an illustrated 
talk about his recent visit to the Holy Land. 

 
Funds in aid of St Mary Magdalene Church, Little Brickhill 


